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TO: Honorable M )rf}sir and City Council Members
VAN

FROM: Ann E. Wall\ City Manager

DATE: November 14, 2018

SUBJECT:  Materials for Your Information

Please find attached the following materials for your information:
1. A memo from Gary Fenton, Recreation and Parks Director, concerning cancellation of the
November 15" ribbon cutting ceremony for the Town Common Canoe and Kayak Launch due

to high water

2. A notice from the Recreation and Parks Department about a neighborhood meeting at 6:00 p.m.
on Friday, November 16, to discuss the Westpointe Park
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Find yourself in good company®

To: Ann Wall, City Manager

From: Gary Fenton, Director of Recreation and Parks 0@(
Date: November 14, 2018

Re: Postponed - Canoe and Kayak Launch Ribbon Cutting

Due to recent heavy rains west of Greenville, rising river levels on the Tar have made access to
the recently completed Canoe and Kayak Launch at the Town Common impossible.

As a result, staff has postponed the ribbon cutting ceremony planned for Thursday, November
15, at 3:30 p.m.

We regret any inconvenience and will forward information regarding the rescheduled event as
soon as details are finalized.

Please let me know if there are any questions.

cc: Michael Cowin, Assistant City Manager
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WESTPOINTE PARK — NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING

The City of Greenville Recreation and Parks Department will facilitate a neighborhood meeting
with the Westpointe community on Friday, November 16, 2018, to discuss ongoing issues related
to project delays, vandalism, and security at Westpointe Park. The meeting will be held from

6 p.m. — 7:30 p.m. at the Vidant Wellness Center, Classroom A, 2610 Stantonsburg Road,
Greenville, NC 27834 (corner of Stantonsburg Road and Wellness Drive).

Join City staff for a discussion about safety concerns and give your input on solutions to aid the
City in keeping Westpointe Park safe and well-maintained for the community. For more
information, please contact Lamarco M. Morrison, Parks Planner, at (252) 329-4242 or by email at




	11-14-18 Notes to Council Cover Memo
	Gary Fenton memo re postponement of ribbon cutting for Canoe and Kayak Launch at Town Common
	Notice of Westpointe Park Neighborhood Meeting

